NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING
THE BROADVIEW-WESTCHESTER JOINT WATER AGENCY’S
FISCAL YEAR 2014/2015 BUDGET
(MAY 1, 2014 THROUGH APRIL 30, 2015)

The Board of Directors of the Broadview-Westchester Joint Water Agency
(the “Agency”) will conduct a Public Hearing to consider the tentative Budget for
Fiscal Year 2014/2015 (May 1, 2014 through April 30, 2015) on April 24, 2014, at
6:00 p.m,, in the Community Room located in the Westchester Village Hall,
10300 West Roosevelt Road, Westchester, lllinois.

This Public Hearing shall be open to the public. Any person desiring to
appear at the Public Hearing and provide comments on the tentative Budget for
Fiscal Year 2014/2015 (May 1, 2014 through April 30, 2015) to the Board of
Directors will be heard. Copies of the tentative Budget are available for
inspection by the public at the Westchester Village Clerk's Office located in the
Westchester Village Hall, 10300 West Roosevelt Road, Westchester, lllinois and
at the Broadview Village Clerk's Office located in the Broadview Village Hall,
2350 South 25th Street, Broadview, lllinois. The tentative Budget has been
available at both Clerks’ Offices since at least April 11, 2014.

If you have questions, please contact Celeste Reda, the Agency’s
Secretary, at 708-345-0020.
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